
WTC Meeting Thursday 23rd May 2024  
 

Disclaimer: These observations are not the ‘official’ minutes of the meeting, they are supplied by  

Whittlesey Town Council, normally (1) month following this meeting and can be viewed on their website. 

Decisions and Voting at this meeting may be ratified and confirmed at the following months meeting. 

 

Annually Whittlesey Town Council are obliged to have an Annual Parish Meeting. 

Normally the meeting opens and closes without any agenda items. 

On this occasion Mr Robert Windle expressed he wished to address those Councillors 

present. 

 

He stated how well ‘Whittlesey’ did in putting on so  many ‘Free’ events for the residents 

throughout the year, he mentioned as few, The Christmas Extravaganza, The Whittlesey 

Festival, The Big BASH, 3 Music Events, Coates Village Fete…..and others. 

 

He informed those Councillors present that the 

Friends of The Manor, are currently installing 

15 Fishing Platforms for young people to fish safely 

from. 

 

This work started last week and is ongoing. 

 

Lots of help and support. 

 

He thanked Cllr Roy Gerstner and Cllr Eamonn 

Dorling for their valuable input. 

 

RG Note (Robert Windle has been tireless in getting 

this project off the ground, and is the Project Manager.  

 

 

 

 

Cllr Roy Gerstner, obtained some £9,200 from the National Lottery to part fund the project. 

Robert Windle, applied and was granted another £5,000 from the EA & Fishing Trust. 

 

This project will be managed by qualified and trained personnel for the benefit of young people 

throughout the area. 

 

To find out ‘who’ your Councillor is – please go to the  Whittlesey Town Council Website. 

www.whittleseytowncouncil.gov.uk  

 

http://www.whittleseytowncouncil.gov.uk/

